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PREVIOUS FUNDING SOURCES
ISEA's Invasive Species Education Program
has been supported by a number of funding
sources
to date. In 2002, funding was provided by the
Great Lakes National Program Office (GLNPO) 
of
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency for
invasive species monitoring, the development
and
completion of the First Annual Invasive Species
Field Course and website development.
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Detection and Monitoring of Aquatic Nuisance Species
Though prevention is the most effective approach to the problem of
invasive species, early detection of newly introduced ANS is critical
to eradication or control before species become widespread.
Monitoring and reporting locations is also vital to preventing the
spread of aquatic invaders. When high-risk or well traveled paths
are identified during monitoring activities, outreach efforts can be
targeted to these pathways. The 100th
Meridian Initiative is one example of this approach.
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